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July - Message to Parents 

 
 

  

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

You will be aware that the NUT, UNISON and PCS unions have 
voted for industrial action scheduled for Thursday 10th July. 

I have been informed that none of the staff at Oaklands Junior 
School intend to take action and therefore the school will operate as 
normal on that day. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs West 
Headteacher 
 

 


